
Agenda Date:  7/17/2019 
Agenda Placement:  8B

 

Napa Sanitation District 
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Honorable Board of Directors 

FROM: Jeff Tucker for Timothy Healy - General Manager 
NS-Treatment Plant Operations 

REPORT BY: James Keller Jr, OPERATIONS SERVICES DIRECTOR -  

SUBJECT: PG&E Wildfire Safety Program Impact 

RECOMMENDATION 

Receive presentation on PG&E Wildfire Safety Program impact. 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

PG&E implemented a Wildfire Safety Program in 2019 for which the utility will power down transmission lines in 
areas of high potential risk for wildfire. This presentation will share information on the program and its impact on 
NapaSan's operation. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 
 

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable. 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 

 



 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

A . Wildfire Safety Program Impact  
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